Coronavirus COVID-19 Preparedness
[bookmark: _GoBack]Chang Hwa Commercial Bank, Ltd., New York Branch has been actively monitoring the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) situation and taking actions to protect our employees, our customers and our communities. New York Branch is continually operating and be ready to provide services as usual.

For those who continue to visit New York Branch, please be assured that we have enhanced our cleaning regimen. We also have hand sanitizer available in our premises and 70% alcohol spray. These are simply precautionary measures, designed to promote the health of everyone who utilizes New York Branch.

New York Branch maintains regular operation at present. Moreover, in order to reduce the COVID-19 exposure risk on New York Branch and our employees, part of them may work from home by stagger day. If you need to contact us in person, please email to chbny@chbnyc.com or call 1-212-651-9770 to arrange an appointment in advance. 

Please keep yourself updated on COVID-19 news to prevent the spread of the disease. Don’t forget to visit the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) website (https://www.cdc.gov) for preventive measures outlined by the CDC. New York Branch is always with you.
